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Principal’s Corner 

Thank you to our fabulous PTA for their hard work and organization 

of the Annual Family Dance. Our PTA is a great group that works 

tirelessly to provide our families with wonderful memory making 

experiences. This spring, you’ll begin to see the latest addition to our 

playground provided by our PTA. An awning to provide shade and 

additional picnic tables will be installed. Our PTA is amazing, and we 

appreciate them so much!!  

During the month of February, we’ll celebrate kindness and 

friendship. In addition to our Gator Bucks and Purple Stars, students 

will have opportunities to earn Kindness Cookies from our café. 

Students that are caught being kind to others will be given a coupon 

for 2 cookies! Students can redeem their cookies at lunch each day 

during February.  

With Winter Break just around the corner, we want to remind 

students to check ‘Lost and Found’ for missing coats, mittens, hats, 

and lunch boxes.  Once again, we’ve collected a wide variety of 

clothing! We’ll make another donation to Warehouse for Hope after 

Parent-Teacher Conference Week in March. Please look for your 

family’s missing items. 

As always, thank you for your continued support of our students and 

staff!  

                                    

 

February Events  
 

 
February 3      
   -Cookie Dough Fundraiser 
    Kickoff 
 
February 3-7      
   -Nat’l School Counseling Week 
 
February 5 
  -Early Release Day-Students   
      Dismissed at 12:30pm 
    
February 7                                                          

-Progress Reports sent home                                       

-SGP Info (4th & 5th) on website                                       

-PTA Royal Ball, 6pm-8pm 

February 11-14          
   -PTA-Candy Grams for Sale 
 
 February 14     
   -Valentine’s Day 
 
 February 17-21 
   -President’s Day Holiday 
   -Winter Break-NO  
     school for students & staff  
     
 February 26-27 
   -Kindergarten Registration 
 
 February 26    
   -Character Ed Breakfast- 
      Tolerance 
 

 

 

[COMPANY NAME] 

[Street Address] 

[City, ST  ZIP Code] 

 

 [Recipient Name] 

[Street Address] 

[City, ST  ZIP Code] 

 

hen:     When: 

  Wednesday, February 26  

 9am to 2pm 

 

Thursday, February 27 

 9am to 2pm 

 6pm to 8pm  

  
 

Where: Zoned School      

 

Visit www.paulding.k12.ga.us for 

more information regarding 

Paulding County Schools 

Kindergarten Registration.   

  
 

http://www.paulding.k12.ga.us/


 

     
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Presale Tickets-$8.00      At the Door Tickets -$10.00 

All parents are encouraged to participate 

in the Georgia Parent Survey.  The data 

will be used as part of the calculation of 

the School Climate Star Rating 

(CCRPI).  Our school will receive 

points for your participation.  Survey 

responses are anonymous and will be 

submitted directly to the Georgia DOE for 

analysis.  Please complete the survey for 

each of your children by using the 

following link or QR code.                                           

http:// gshs.gadoe.org/parents

 

                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

STUDENT SAFETY 

A special request for our parents that 

bring students to school or pick up by 

car. Please remember to follow the 

staff’s directions. Monitoring students as 

they unload/load and guaranteeing that 

cars do not move until every child is 

safely out of harm’s way is a difficult job. 

Drivers that don’t follow staff directions 

endanger children and adults. Please 

help us keep everyone safe. 

 
 

 
Yearbook NEWS 

-The deadline for fifth 
grade 

dedication ads is March 
9th. 

- The yearbook order 
deadline is March 13th, 

2020. 
Hardcover: $30, 

Hardcover Name plate: $5 
-Order online at 

www.yearbookordercenter.com 

 

Attendance Update: 

Student attendance is a critical 

component to school success! We 

currently have 31 students with Perfect 

Attendance!! We’re tremendously proud 

of these students and cheer them on to 

being 100% the rest of the year! 

 


